


Letter from the Susan Boutros, 
Middle and High School Principal

It has been a very exciting week at Khartoum American 
School. 

All the staff and students are really excited and preparing 
for the International Potluck Dinner this evening. Students 
have been practicing for what looks like the most 
wonderful and entertaining program ever. Others are 
discussing the different kinds of dishes that they will bring 
and yet others are wondering who will be the lucky winner 
of the airline tickets. I am looking forward to seeing many 
of you this evening.

Report cards went home yesterday. Please discuss the 
report card with your child. Read the report card together 
and encourage them to talk about their school performance 
as well as concerns. Make sure that you let your child know 
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